Eddie Sleeeer

From: bonnie@michiganinterfaithcoalition.org

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 11:57 PM

To: Eddie Sleeper

Cc Rep. Steven Johnson (District 72); Rep. Pat Outman (District 70); Rep. Julie Brixie {District
69)

Subject: Testimony for joint meeting on 1/13/21 - HB-5528 OPPOSE

Importance: High

Oversight Committee Members:

[ oppose HB 5528, HB 5549 and HB 5550 because I believe your committee has a moral and ethical obligation
to first address Michigan’s humanitarian crisis created by the auto reform of 2019. As a result of the changes to
auto no-fault approximately 18,000 catastrophically auto accident injured citizens are suffering.

The Michigan Interfaith Coalition will confront this moral, ethical and inhumane issue. Michigan elected
legislators have the power and responsibility to fix the new law. Being in a position of power, knowing that
Michigan citizens, who are your constituents, are tragically suffering, and not using your power as legislators to
help them? Where is the respect for the dignity of these injured human beings?

Until such time when a fix to auto no-fault is considered by this committee, you cannot morally consider HB
5528, HB 5549, HB 5550 or any other bill.

Dr. Bonnie Anderson

Michigan Interfaith Coalition
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